
 
 

 
 
 
 
November 26, 2024 
 
 
Mary Danser 
City of Littleton  
2255 W. Berry Avenue 
Littleton, CO 80120 
 
 
Dear Mary, 
 
Arapahoe County Open Spaces is pleased to inform you that your recent High Line Canal Stewardship 
Grant application for High Line Canal Irrigated Tree Planting Pilot has been approved for funding in the 
amount of $233,000.   
 
All grant awards are subject to the execution of an Intergovernmental Agreement (IGA) between the 
County and grantee. Please return the signed IGA (grantee signatures only) via email to 
sbottoms@arapahoegov.com. I will obtain County signatures and return a digital copy of the fully 
executed IGA to you for your records. 
 
Please note that the County, as owner of the subject property, has not yet approved construction or 
implementation of the grant project. Funding awards are contingent upon such approval. Following final 
approval of the project plans, the City will be required to sign a license agreement permitting it to 
complete the grant project on County property.  
 
To initiate the review and approval process, the City should apply to Denver Water for a license 
agreement, as Denver Water is currently assisting the County with processing these requests. Please see 
the attached submittal requirements and reach out to Gina Begly (Gina.Begly@denverwater.org) if you 
have questions about this process. Additionally, please submit a Certificate of Insurance to Greg Howe 
(GHowe@arapahoegov.com). See attached insurance requirements.  
 
Congratulations on your grant award! Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandy Bottoms  
Grants Program Administrator 
303-921-5041 
sbottoms@arapahoegov.com 
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